COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SEIIFPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

RJS 3rd December, 1953,

Classn(S)

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of Mr, Taylor's letter of
the 20th ultimo regarding the condition of the bottom
of the Whale Factory "JUAN PERON",

This was read to the Cormittee who were
very interested to learn that, despite her long lay-up
the hull was found to e in very good condition with
no signs of wastage of any part, and no deformation
of bottom plating,

Your report 1s awalted.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee

The Surveyors,
BUENOS AIRES.




